

## TUSCOLA COUNTY CONTROLLER/ADMINISTRATOR'S OFFICE

Clayette A. Zechmeister Controller/Administrator zclay@tuscolacounty.org 125 W. Lincoln St., Suite 500 Caro, Michigan 48723 Telephone 989-672-3700

November 18, 2022

## PUBLIC NOTICE TUSCOLA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING TUSCOLA, MICHIGAN

Notice is hereby given pursuant to section 141.412 of the Michigan Compiled Laws of 1979, as amended, that the Tuscola County Board of Commissioners will hold a Budget Hearing meeting on Thursday, December 1, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.

To participate in this meeting by phone: (US) +1 929-276-1248 PIN: 112 203 398# Or by Google Meet at: meet.google.com/mih-jntr-jya

The Commissioners will receive final input regarding any changes to the 2023 Tuscola County annual line item budget. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. Citizens have a right to attend this hearing and provide written and oral comments and to ask questions regarding the entire budget. The Board will consider final adoption of the 2023 Tuscola County annual line item budget immediately following the Public Hearing.

A copy of the 2023 Tuscola County recommended annual line item budgets to be considered are available for public inspection on the County Web site: **www.tuscolacounty.org**; paper copy is available for inspection in the County Controller's office.

Clayette A. Zechmeister

Controller/Administrator Tuscola County

125 W. Lincoln Street

Caro, Michigan 48723

(989) 672-3700